
 

  

 

 
Temporary road closure: Rivermede Road to Rayette Road (westbound lane) 
Temporary lane restriction: Intersection of Keele Street and Rivermede Road (northbound 
lane) 
 
Effective Wednesday, Sept. 20 to Thursday, Sept. 21 
 
An emergency sanitary sewer repair at the intersection of Rivermede Road and Keele Street is 
underway. To safely complete the work, a road closure and lane restriction is now in place until 7 
p.m. on Thursday, Sept. 21. 
 
Here are the details: 
 

• a lane closure on Rivermede Road, from Keele Street to Rayette Road, in the 
westbound lane 

• a lane restriction at the intersection of Keele Street and Rivermede Road, in the 
northbound lane  

 
Access to driveways on the north side of Rivermede Road may be impacted – vehicles will be 
permitted when it is safe to do so.   
 
This work is being carried out by the City of Vaughan-retained contractor, Four Seasons Site 
Development Limited, under the direction of the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department. 

Questions? Please contact: 

Infrastructure Delivery Department 
905-832-2281 ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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